PROJECT ALPHA 2008
"Guy-Talk" Session Scheduled for January 26, 2008
Project Alpha is in its 28th year

Greenville, SC, December 18, 2007- The guys are getting together in Greenville, South
Carolina, at the Shady Oak Baptist Church Campus, 1111 White Horse Road to talk
about important life issues, including the responsibilities of sexuality and
fatherhood. The event is slated for January 26" from 9:00 am until 2:00 pm.

Project Alpha uses videos, hand-outs and small-group discussions led by experts
in health education and law. Discussion is both informal and frank and the safe
environment encourages young men to ask about responsibility and respect.
Since 1980, Alpha Phi Alpha Fraternity and the March of Dimes have been
sponsoring Project Alpha to help young men make positive choices about sexual
behavior and their responsibilities.

For further information, please contact Bobby Clark at (864) 656-0950 or view the
website at www.gglapa.org

Project Alpha Parental Consent Form

| hereby grant permission to

(Please print name)

to attend the Project Alpha workshop scheduled for January 26, 2008 at

Shady Oak Baptist Church,
1111 White Horse Road, Greenville, South Carolina.

| understand that the workshop will cover materials dealing with responsible
sexual behavior from a male perspective.

Parent or Guardian (Date)

Please turn in this parental consent form to any brother if your son plans to participate.
You can also mail the form to the following address:

Bobby Clark, Project Alpha Coordinator (Area 1)
P.0. Box 5244 South Carolina 29607



